
Resolution	on	the	International	Association	of	Physics	Students	(IAPS)	to	become	an	
Affiliated	Commission	of	IUPAP	

Considering	the	request	by	the	International	Association	of	Physics	Students	(IAPS)	
received	on	September	7th,	2020	to	become	an	Affiliated	Commission	of	IUPAP,	and	
considering	the	decision		taken	by	the	Executive	Council	in	October	2020	to	accept	IAPS	
as	an	acting	Affiliated	Commission,	pending	on	the	ratification	by	the	IUPAP	General	
Assembly,	the	IUPAP	2021	General	Assembly	resolves	to	accept	the	International	
Association	of	Physics	Students	as	an	Affiliated	Commission	of	IUPAP	(AC5)	

	

	

	


